
From: Hugh Pindur  
Sent: Friday, October 2, 2020 6:20 PM 
To: Development Services <DevelopmentServices@london.ca>; Corby, Mike 
<mcorby@London.ca> 
Subject: [EXTERNAL] 101 Meadowlily Development 
 
On the other end of the city development has decimated the woodlands by Kane’s 
Creek. Out in Meadowlily developers have been permitted to level acres of trees for 
Meadowlily Woods cookie cutter townhouses. These, and other developments continue 
to push out wildlife and reduce biodiversity. I mean at this point anymore, it’s not rocket 
science.  
 
Walking down Meadowlily road during hottest days of this past summer you could feel 
the temperature of the air drop as the wooded area insulated the area from the heat. 
What do you think is going to happen when you allow the area to be levelled for more 
houses? At some point we are going to run out of wooded areas. And on a bigger scale 
what is going happen? I realize Meadowlily 101 is a drop in the bucket, but when is 
enough enough? 
 
 I vehemently oppose the development of 101 Meadowlily road. Please, please 
reconsider this development.  
 
Hugh Pindur 
517 Cardigan Drive 
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